
December 2, 2013 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:20 pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull and 
Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for November 4, 2013 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $112,573.19. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the meter replacement of all meters with radio read meters on Millrace Lane, Mallard 
Lane and from16 to 61 So. Main St. He note the plan to continue with the replacements. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the combined leak detection with Boonsboro. He said it would be the first combined leak 
detection undertaken. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the repairs to the spring house would begin soon. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the ongoing negotiations with Verizon regarding placement of cell antennas on the water 
tower. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the true-up with Boonsboro has resulted in a payment from Boonsboro in excess of 
$7000.00. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


